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Can I firstly thank you all for your support during 2015. It has been a tough year and now I look to the future. 

Our Annual report has been distributed and if you have not seen it and want a copy I have some here with me for 

you to have. Please come and ask me for a copy. 

As you will hear from Michael Sankey in the LTLI 2015 report, that the Institute was a great success this year. I am 

happy to report that for the first time ever we have made a profit on the Institute, which is of great delight. Many 

thanks must go to both Susan Brosnan and Michael for such a wonderful experience for our 2015 Alumni. 

Our accounts are in good shape as you will hear from the Treasurer. All invoices for membership 2016 have been 

sent out and all bar 7 Institutes have paid. Those 7 Institutes have had reminders sent so hoping that they come in 

shortly. 

The Executive have met twice since ACODE 68 online and again prior to this meeting all of which will be highlighted 

in the Presidents report. The ACODE Exec have also met with the CADAD Exec prior to ACODE 69. 

I have been remiss in not meeting with CAUDIT in the past couple of months but the joint project on Digital Literacies 

continues with an interim report due shortly. A web page has been created for this project: 

https://www.caudit.edu.au/digital-literacy-resources.   

Our Exec will also meet the CAUDIT Exec for a breakfast meeting on Friday. 

Our website continues to get traffic which is exciting and you will notice that a BM summit has been added under 

the activity page and also in the quick links. The Summit is in Canberra in 2016 27-29
th

 June. Please do not be put off 

by Canberra in June as you will all receive a very warm welcome and we do have heating! 

I look forward to a busy and prosperous year ahead. Wishing you all a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year.  
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